
 

                                                         

 

 

A book about   

moving to Year 2 

Parks Class 
 

Your new teacher will be Miss Walsh. 

I am very excited and looking forward to 

teaching you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

In the mornings, your adults will drop you off at the door to 

our classroom. 

 

When you come in, you will put your coat and other items 

on your own named peg. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our lunch break is from 12:00 – 12:50pm.               

During lunch, you will enjoy going out to play in the 

playground.   

 

 
Every day, you will need to bring: a water bottle, a bag, a 

reading record …. and a smile! 

 

 

 

At the end of the day we will be picked up at the outside 

door to our classroom. You will be able to join your adult 

as soon as you can see them.  



 

Our topic when we come back to school is: 

 

Amazing Africa! 

 

I can’t wait for September! We are going to have a 

fabulous time learning together in Year 2! 

I hope you have a super summer break! 

From Miss Walsh 


